

Board Policy Committee Meeting August 14, 2020

VIRTUAL MEETING INFORMATION

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, District 64 is continuing to conduct Board of Education meetings online through Zoom. You can connect as an attendee through Zoom via a computer, mobile device, or phone, and you will be able to listen and view the meeting. While public attendees will be muted, they have the opportunity to email comments which will be read aloud by a Board member during the meeting.

Anyone unable to view these meetings remotely, may attend in person. For the Board Policy Committee meeting on Friday, August 14, the Hendee Educational Service Center at 164 S. Prospect Ave in Park Ridge, will be the designated alternate remote attendance location. The doors to the building will open 15 minutes prior to the start of the meeting. There is a strict limit of **no more than 50 people** gathering in one place in effect for this meeting. Anyone present at this location will be allowed to participate in public comments. **Face masks are mandatory.**

Please email public comments to:

d64-publiccomments@d64board.org

should you have any comments for the committee concerning the items being reviewed.

Attendee Options to Connect:

Please click this link to join the webinar through a computer or mobile device.

Password: 5Zq4e4

iPhone one-tap: US: +13126266799,,89052934048#,,,,,0#,,705552#

Telephone: +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

and dial when prompted – **Meeting ID: 890 5293 4048**

Passcode: 705552

Notes for online Board of Education meetings through Zoom:

- Attendees will be muted by default when calling or logging in to the Zoom meeting. The meeting will be in "listen only" mode.
- During the Public Comment portions, the Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent will read the emails that have been sent to d64-publiccomments@d64board.org
- The District will make every effort to post recorded online Board meetings afterwards.